
November 21st 2024


RE: Notice, we are moving.


We have a duty to inform patients of important changes, like moving our location.


Vitalogy will continue providing osteopathy services at suite 107 - 383 Parkdale 
until the end of December 2024. Cody Cummings osteopathic manual practitioner 
looks forward to welcoming you to Vitalogy’s new venue in the Vanier 
neighbourhood, starting in January 2025. 

Vitalogy moved in to its current venue at 383 Parkdale in December of 2020. It’s been a rough 
few years setting up a new business in the Ottawa region as the city continues to reshape 
since the pandemic. Our commercial lease is up for renewal and after careful consideration and 
evaluation, it is just not feasible to renew the lease for another term. 


After the move Vitalogy will retain your patient file, our business name, our branding, our email 
address, phone number, and continue using our existing booking software platform.


If attending care in Vanier is not possible for you, check out the Ontario Association of 
Osteopathic Manual Practitioners ‘find a member’ map feature to locate an osteopath that is 
more conveniently located for you (here is that link) https://osteopathyontario.org/site/
findapractitioner


As well, Cody will continue providing osteopathic services a few days a week at a clinic in 
Stittsville. (here is a link for that clinic) https://www.dunbarosteopathy.ca/


Cody would like to thank you all for supporting Vitalogy Osteopathy over the last 4 years and is 
honoured and looking forward to continue offering support using osteopathic care for this 
community in the years to come.
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